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Reference Number: FOI 50920 
Monday 15 February 2016 
 
Dear Mr Sarney 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 
 
We have received your request for information as detailed below: 
 

     I would like to request a list of the IT systems that you currently 
     have in use at your trust (e.g. patient administration systems, 
     Integration software, Document management software etc.). Please 
     provide the name of the software and the provider (e.g. Lorenzo is 
     provided by CSC). 
      
     If it will fall within the 18 hour time period please could you 
     also provide the cost of each system at the time of purchase, the 
     annual support and maintenance costs for each system and the 
     remaining length of time on each contract. 
 
 

 
Your request was received on Monday, 15 February 2016 and the Trust is managing it under 
the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am in the process of collating this 
information and hope to be in a position to respond to you shortly. 
 
In some circumstances a fee may be payable and if that is the case you will be advised and a 
fees notice issued. You will be required to submit your remittance before the Trust is able to 
proceed with your request. 
 
If you have any queries about this request, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
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Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Freedom of Information Act Officer 
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